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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Parent Forum 

  
We are writing to invite you to our next Parent Forum this academic year.  These forums are a fantastic way 
to keep you updated with our school improvement plan and national educational policy. 
  
Wednesday, 5th June 2024 
 
5.30pm – 7pm - By Zoom 
1. 5.30pm – 6.15pm – Key Stage 3 focussed – Years 7 and 8 
2. 6.15pm – 7pm – Key Stage 4 focussed – Years 9 and 10 
  

Following parental feedback, we are giving parents the opportunity to drive this agenda.  Please submit topics 
you would like us to focus upon.  We will also have Governor representation at the forum. 
 
Please be reminded that these forums are not an occasion to discuss individual students. Please refer any 
individual 
issues to your child’s Tutor or Head of Year. 
 
If you would like to attend the above Zoom Parent Forum and would like to suggest topics to be discussed, 
please complete the below google form.  A zoom code will then be emailed to you. 
 

Parent Forum 4 - Wednesday, 5th June 2024 

 
If you are unable to attend this forum, we will place any relevant powerpoint slides on the school website for 
you to view. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs E May 
Headteacher 
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